
 

 

CREAMERY AVENUE IMPROVEMENTS 

Visit the project website for more information and to sign up for project updates! 

BrowervilleCreameryAvenue.com 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                             

Water Shutoff 
 

 

A water shut off is scheduled for Tuesday, April 22nd, from 8:00 am to 5:30 pm. 
 
A water shut off is required for the Creamery Avenue Improvements reconstruction project. The water shut 
off will affect properties connected to city water at the following locations: 

• Perry Avenue North from 9th Street to 10th  
 
The day and time of the water shutoff is subject to change due to weather or contractor scheduling changes. 
Residents will receive further notice if changes occur. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns during construction, please call the on-site inspector Wayne Duhoux at 
320-204-9430 or project manager Jeremy Boots at 320-895-0137. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Thank you for your continued patience and cooperation 
throughout the process of improving your street and utilities! 
 

Site Removals Perry Avenue North 
 

Site Removals on Perry Avenue North such as driveways, trees, utilities and other misc. items that were 
presented at the public hearing are to be removed starting the week of April 21 on Perry Avenue North from 
9th street to 10th street. If you wish to view the plans, please visit the project website as listed below or contact 
the on-site inspector Wayne Duhoux at 320-204-9430 or project manager Jeremy Boots at 320-895-0137. 
 

 
Creamery Avenue Road Closure 

 
Creamery Avenue North will be partially closed for the storm sewer construction from CSAH 21 to Harris Creek 
on April 16, 2025. 


